
The date: 6/4/2024 
The week number: 23 
The walk number: 1765 
The weather: 72 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Chris Moreno, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, 

Ellen Yu, Chip O’Connor, Robin Savoian, Allison Roberts 
  
The birds (21) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

4 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

12  Bushtit 0.75 

5 American Crow 1 

1 Mourning Dove 0.75 

4 House Finch 1 

1 Lesser  Goldfinch 0.88 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.50 

4 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.62 

4 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

7 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

1 Northern Mockingbird 1 

3 Black Phoebe 0.88 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.75 

4 House Sparrow 0.88 

1 European Starling 0.25 

4 White-throated Swift 0.25 

2 California Towhee 0.75 

1 Spotted Towhee 0.62 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Western  Wood-pewee 0.12 

7 Bewick’s Wren 0.62 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:49. 
 
We had a better than predicted walk total, barely. We observed 21 species and the prediction 
was 20.4. So, the prediction was very good. We had a really nice view of a Cooper’s Hawk 
perched on a branch of a tree on Arden Rd. And we had 7 Bewick’s Wrens. Ellen located a batch 
of 4 together in Tournament Park and then we added 3 more along the way.   
Good weather; pleasant walk. 
 
Alan,  
6/7/2024 
  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


